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December 5, 2024  

   

TO:   All Congregations, Rostered Church Workers of the Mid-South District 

LCMS, and Congregational Presidents  

 

FROM:  The Rev. Larry A. Peters, District Secretary  

 

RE:  2025 District Convention Nomination Ballots  

  
Greetings in the Lord Jesus Christ, who is our true and only foundation! 

(1 Corinthians 3:10-12) 
 

The day is coming for us to meet together for the 22nd Regular Convention of 
the Mid-South District in Memphis, (June 12-14, 2025).  In preparation for 
this convention, it is incumbent upon me to provide you with the necessary 
information and nomination ballots, for that meeting at least 6 months prior 
to the date of the convention.  Those nominated will be elected to serve a 
three-year term of office, from 2025-2028.  Copies of this information will be 
available for your information and for download on the convention page on 
the district web site.  Please pay special attention to the deadlines and note 
that your window to submit names of nominees expires February 12, 2025.  
To be eligible, all nominations must be postmarked BY February 11, 2025.  
Also note that registration forms will be sent in a separate mailing later. 
  
Too this end, as rostered workers and leaders of the congregations of the 
district it is important that you include this on the agenda of your 
congregational and church council/board of director’s meetings (to fulfill all 
requirements stipulated by your congregation’s bylaws.  Please prayerfully 
consider the gifts and abilities of those who might serve the Mid-South 
District and give special consideration if you are nominated to serve.   
  
Please mail the completed nomination ballots, with the required signatures, 
to either the District Secretary or the Nominations Committee as noted on 
the ballots, at the district office address, and postmarked by the deadline of 
February 11, 2025.   

   

 In the Name of our blessed Savior,  

 
 The Rev. Larry A. Peters, District Secretary  

 Encl  

 


